
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Superiorland Emmaus Community

U.P. Emmaus News 
May 2004 

Volume 8, Issue 1 
Grace and peace to you from God the Father and the Lord Jesus Christ 

2 Thessalonians 1:2 

GOOD NEWS!!!!!!! 
The Fall Walks are on………Help prepare now 

And Pray like crazy 

"Pray continually; give thanks in all circumstances, for this is God's 
will for you in Christ Jesus."   

1 Thessalonians 5:17-18

 
MEN'S WALK #53 

 
September 16-19, 2004 

 
Men’s Lay Director : Jim Pelkola

 
Spiritual Director : Eric Keib 

 
Auxiliary Director : Dale Eltman 

Fall Walks 
Men's #53 Sept. 16-19,  &  Women's #54 Sept. 23-26,  

2004 
 

Memorial United Methodist Church, Gladstone 
Lakeshore Drive, Gladstone, MI 

 
WOMEN'S WALK #54 

 
Sept 23-26, 2004 

 
Women’s Lay Director : Deb Eckloff 

 
Spiritual Director : Cherie Ford 

 
Ass’t Women’s Lay Director : Joanne 

Barteldt 
 

Auxiliary Director : Shay Rutherford  
 

Registrar :        Paula Ross 
HCR-1 Box 90 
Michigamme, 
Michigan, 49861 

 



FROM THE EMMAUS BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

      I would like to take this opportunity to say thank you to our community for your support and prayers 
that have gone up on behalf of this ministry. We are urging you to continue to pray as you have never done 
so before as we are convinced God’s hand is on this. We are determined to see honor and glory bestowed 
on the Lord Jesus Christ as a result and Christian leaders be strengthened and returned to greater service. 
 

Because of His Matchless Grace,. 
 

Cindi Tucker 
cinditucker2@yahoo.com 

Community lay director 

Emmaus Web Site – Information Needed 
 

I'm trying to update our community's website 
http://www.superiorlandemmaus.org 

with the latest information on men's and women's 4th day meetings. 
If you can, please check the web site to see if your 4th day is listed. 

If not, please send me the city, location, day and time and whether men's or 
women's. If the information already on the website is incorrect, 

please send me the correct information (especially if the 4th day is 
no longer active). Also, let me know if there is anything else you'd 

like to see on the web site. Thanks. 
 

Webmaster Dave Poplawski  
email: webmaster@superiorlandemmaus.org 

phone: (906) 482-8819 

PRAISE 
THE 

LORD 

Fall Walk Tidbits 
 
Please visit the Superiorland Emmaus Web site for the Pilgims Forms and the Volunteer Forms.  
 
A new registration fee of $55.00 is needed for both the pilgrims and the team. 
 
The board is working on setting up a trust fund for those who have a need. News of contacts to 
come. 
 
There will be a listing of items that may be donated to keep costs of the weekends manageable; 
we will let you know what is needed and when it is needed. 
 
If you have questions about the walks contact : 
 Dale Eltman: Men’s Auxiliary Director (906) 249-3038 
 Shay Rutherford : Women’s Auxiliary Director (906) 346-6468
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FUN 
EVENTS 

REUNIONS 
 

In Ontonagon 
 

Ontonagon Christian Center 
June 12, 2004 @ 6:00 PM 

Take M-64 west of the Bridge 
Contact Person : Deb Jezek 

 
In Harvey 

 
Prince of Peace Church 

June 26, 2004  
Contact Person : Jim Johnson 

(906) 249-1719 
 

In Gwinn 
 

Gwinn United Methodist Church 
October 17, 2004 @ 6:00 PM 

Go to Pine Street 
Contact Person : Jill Pari 

PRAYER REQUESTS 
 

2004 Fall Walks 
 

The Praying, planning, and preparing for the fall walks is gearing up. We ask for your 
personal Prayers as we work towards these dates. 
Please include in your Prayers the pilgrims, the entire team both the Conference Room 
and the Auxiliary Bees.  
Please Pray that God will fill these walks with pilgrims so that there is standing room 
only.  
Please Pray for the sponsors of the pilgrims 
Please Pray for our Emmaus Community and it’s success this fall.  
Please Pray that candlelight attendance will have us spilling into the streets of Gladstone; 
that it will be so powerful the presence of God is felt by passers-by. 
Please Pray while you are gardening, mowing the lawn, walking into the grocer’s, sitting 
at a traffic signal, standing in line…………. 
Please Pray that the mantle of God covers us and protects from distraction and division. 

Please Pray 



 

 In an effort to reduce the growing 
costs, we need your help. If you 
have an e-mail address, and would 
like to receive the newsletter 
electronically and help save 
printing and mailing costs, send an 
e-mail to the newsletter editor at: 

krs@up.net 
If you would like to continue 
receiving your newsletter through 
the mail, the suggested donation is 
$7.50. Please send your donation to 
the Treasurer: 

Rose Plunkard 
809 W. Magnetic 

Marquette, MI 49855 

Current Emmaus Board of Directors 
 

Kathy Ackland (906) 486-6157 
Ken Ecloff (906) 485-1390 
Olga Hocking (906) 486-7144 
Deb Jezek (906) 884-6601 
Jim Johnson (906) 249-1719 
Paula Kordish (906) 485-6473  
Paula Ross  (906) 323-6134  
Reggie Krueger  (906) 346-9528 
Paulette Kordish  (906) 485-6473 
Rose Plunkard  (906) 228-6138 
John & Gayle Maloney  
Don & Sharon Shampo   (906) 753-6686 
Jill Paris (906) 346-6709 
Cindi Tucker (906) 359-4166 

 
Please call a Board Member with any questions or 

concerns. 

SUPERIORLAND EMMAUS COMMUNITY 
U.P. EMMAUS NEWS 
 
1093 H ROAD 
BARK RIVER, MI 49807 
 
 
RETURN SERVICE REQUESTED 

IF YOUR ADDRESS HAS CHANGED OR 
IF YOU WISH TO BE REMOVED FROM 
OUR MAILING LIST (OR YOU KNOW 
SOMEONE WHO WOULD LIKE TO BE 

ADDED) PLEASE NOTIFY U.P. EMMAUS 
NEWS BY WRITING TO THE ADDRESS 
ABOVE OR SENDING AN E-MAIL TO 

krs@up.net 
THANK YOU! 

Nonprofit Organization 
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